

Providing Baby Essentials That Every Child Deserves

Dear *|FIRST_NAME|*,

Summer is upon us, and we are thrilled to share some mid-year highlights with you! Thanks to your generous support, more families are receiving much-needed baby supplies and equipment. With your gifts from the first six months of 2024, we are excited to announce that we will be increasing the quantities of diapers, formula, and wipes distributed to each family. This boost in non-reusable baby supplies is crucial for keeping babies clean, comfortable and healthy. Thank you!

2024 Biannual Highlights

Babies' orders filled

Average retail value per order distributed: \$506

Total retail value of distributed items \$232,000

June's Story of Gratitude....'I was worried I wouldn't be ready for my baby.'

June and her family decided to move from Modesto to Dublin seven months ago just before their first child was born, even though the housing sticker-shock was jarring. And because of her pregnancy complications followed by her baby's birth,



June has been unable to work or go to school, so her partner is the sole provider, which makes making ends meet that much more difficult. Currently, they rent one room and share space with others in a three-bedroom apartment. While thankful for housing, it is a tight squeeze with little solitude for the three of them.

Even with all of those challenges, June looks at her life through a lens of hope with tremendous gratitude. She anticipates a future that includes finishing her education to become a medical assistant, and one where her baby is provided for, healthy and secure. She also hopes for a home where her little family has privacy and a bit more room so her baby may thrive.

"I'm someone that never had much and I live check to check but that's ok. I know it will get better one day. I'm blessed to have heard of Little Miracles; they have helped me so much."

Volunteers are the heartbeat of Little Miracles



In the first six months of 2024, over two hundred community members, including high school students, church groups, local businesses, philanthropic organizations, and retirees have generously offered their time, talent and support. We are blessed by your enthusiastic efforts!

"I am thankful to have been part of such a great day at Little Miracles with my teammates, giving back to the communities in which we live and work.

Helping our communities strengthens society as a whole. I am so thankful to have participated in Taiho's Day of Giving."

Maryam, Taiho Oncology Inc,

Wishing you and your family a safe and relaxing summer!

In sincere gratitude,

Melissa Dantzig and Diana Keller, Cofounders



Make a Difference Today!



